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Welcome to the latest edition of FISCH Food! Thank you so much for your prayer 

and support for this work. We hope you enjoy reading this newsletter and pray 

that you may be inspired by how God is giving these children new hope for a  

better future! As always, we welcome your thoughts so please do get in touch...  
                          

 {Rich Gercke} 
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Contact Us 
If you have any questions or queries about anything you 
read in FISCH Food or you just want more information about 
FISCH then please contact; 
 

Rich & Lissie Gercke  - richandlissiegercke@yahoo.co.uk 

James Robinson   - noahsapprentice@yahoo.co.uk 

Matt Vaughan    - mattjvaughan@googlemail.com  

Building for the future... 
 

One of the biggest challenges faced by our team in Tanzania is how to address the immediate physi-
cal need of safe shelter for the street children. Whilst our aim is always to help them return to relatives 
where possible, or to live with a foster family, this process takes time and meanwhile these children 
remain sleeping on dirty streets at night without the basic provision of shelter.  

To address this need, FISCH plans to build a ‘half way house’, a short distance from town, where chil-
dren can find a safe refuge for a number of weeks whilst the process of praying, planning, counselling 
and reconciling continues to identify and enact a more sustainable solution.  

We are currently in the process of identifying a suitable site, and hope to begin building over the sum-
mer months of 2010 as God provides! Please pray for this vision! 



SPECIAL REPORT − SPECIAL REPORT − SPECIAL REPORT 
 

 

It’s not often that you experience something that makes you feel joy, guilt, shame, delight, satisfaction, 

grief, surprise and troubled all in the space of a couple of hours. No, I’m not about to tell you of an 

amazing book I’ve been reading, an incredible theatre performance I’ve just seen or the best movie 

ever made, instead I want to share with you my experience of visiting the FISCH Saturday Club held 

at St. Luke’s church on the outskirts of Iringa town.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is amazing to see the dedication of the Tanzanian team and their determination to help children and 

young people that no one else cares about. Although we enjoyed discussing the work and exploring 

future possibilities with the team, it was the Saturday Club that really brought home the impact of what 

FISCH is doing in Iringa. Visiting the St. Luke’s project was a real encouragement, seeing the local 

church and FISCH in partnership, providing activities and particularly a big healthy meal for the kids 

was just brilliant.  

 

 

        
        
 

Kate and I are looking forward to taking a group of young people out to Tanzania in the summer of 
2010 to develop the work of FISCH and we’re particularly excited about the possibility of helping to 
build a half way house for the street children who need a safe place to stay while family reconciliation 
takes place or a different home is found for them.  
 
 
{ James Robinson }  
 
 
 

SPECIAL REPORT − SPECIAL REPORT − SPECIAL REPORT 

During a ‘reccie’ trip to Tanzania in the sum-
mer half term holiday, Kate (my wife) and I 
had the absolute honour of spending some 
time with Mote and the team discussing the 
various projects FISCH run and the day to day 
work in the office.  



Answered PrayersAnswered PrayersAnswered PrayersAnswered Prayers    
 

Once again God has provided the neces-
sary finance to ensure that the needs of 
the project have been met.  

James and Kate were kept safe on their 
trip to Tanzania and free from illness. 
Praise God for their desire to serve him 
and the blessing they are to FISCH.    

St Luke's feeding project - this new feed-
ing project has been up and running for a 
few months now and is proving very suc-
cessful. A good team of helpers is being 
established and up to 20 children are 
regularly attending.    
 

Prayer PointsPrayer PointsPrayer PointsPrayer Points 

We are hoping that Mote and his wife Atu 
(who lead the FISCH team in Tanzania) 
will visit the UK in 2010. Please pray 
that God will make this possible.  

 
Alex - a street child that FISCH have 
worked closely with since we began. He 
has run away to Dar es Salam. Please 
pray that God will protect him and bring 
him safely back to Iringa.   

 

Shazna - A street girl 
with no parents who 
has recently been 
taken in by Mote and 
Atu to live with them. 
Please pray for all of 
them as they adapt to 
their new   situation. 

Profile of the month 
 

James Robinson—FISCH Food Designer / Editor 
 
Favourites: Colour - Red, Film Genre - Sci-Fi, Music - 90s Dance, Food - Ice Cream, Drink - whatever is fairtrade.  
 
Involvement with FISCH: I first became involved with FISCH through my wife Kate who 
knew Richard from a trip to Tanzania some years ago. As a couple who are both Involved 
in youth work and who have a heart to see Tanzania changed through the power of what 
God is doing there, FISCH seemed an obvious choice of project to become involved in.  
 
Current Involvement: As a member of the UK FISCH team, my current involvement is 
largely based on getting as many people as possible to hear about the work FISCH does 
and encouraging those people to consider praying, giving and even going to be involved in 
FISCH. My commitment to FISCH includes being designer and editor of FISCH Food as 
well encouraging my own youth group to help in the fundraising effort for the vital funds that 
FISCH needs to continue its work in Iringa. Kate and I are leading a trip next summer 
through Youth For Christ taking 12 young people out to Tanzania and one of the projects 
we will be visiting is FISCH. We are hoping to get involved in a new exciting project, the   
details of which are being discussed and will be shared in a couple of months time!  

 

FISCH is a project of  
The Grassroots Trust  
 

(Registered Charity No. 1060034)                                
8 Meadow Way, Farnham,  
Surrey, GU10 4DY                                                                      

 

 



Please send to:  
THE GRASSROOTS TRUST, 
8 Meadow Way, Farnham, Surrey, GU10 4DY 
 
I/We wish to financially support the work of    
THE GRASSROOTS TRUST and would like this 
donation to be given to FISCH. 
 
Either: I/We enclose a one off cheque for; 
(payable to THE GRASSROOTS TRUST)  
 

� £5 
� £10 
� £20 
� £50 
� £100 
� other (please state) £ 
 

(please tick as appropriate)  

Or: Standing Order Authority 
 

First Name/s:    
 

Last name: 
 

Address: 
 

Tel: 
 

Email: 
 

To: (Name of your Bank)  
 

Address: 
 

Post Code: 
 

Sort Code:        -       -           Bank Account no:  
 

Please deduct: (numbers)  £ 
            

(Words)  £ 
 

from the above account on     /      / 20    
 

and thereafter each Month/Quarter/Year (delete as appropriate)  
 

Payee: 
THE GRASSROOTS TRUST  
HSBC, 140 High Street, Barnet, Herts, EN5 5XW 
Sort Code: 40-09-10 Account No: 91169475  

THE GRASSROOTS TRUST 
 

(Charity No: 1060034) 
 

DONATION FORM FOR FISCH 

� 

Fundraising idea of the month 
 

This monthP  
 

BRING AND BUY SALE 
 

as demonstrated by P.  
 

TAYC youthgroup from St. Mary Magdalene 
Church, Belmont, Durham who raised over £200 
for FISCH by selling bric a brac, playing games, 
running an origami workshop and serving         
delicious home baked cakes to members of the 
local community.  
 

If you’ve had a fundraising event for FISCH then we 
really want to hear from you! Please send a short     
description of who you are, what you did, how much it 
raised and a photo if you have one to  
noahsapprentice@yahoo.co.uk 

 
 First Name/s:    
 

 Last name: 
 

 Address: 
 

 
I want The GRASSROOTS Trust (Charity No: 1060034) to treat all donations I make on or after 6th April 2006 as Gift Aid 
donations until I notify you otherwise.  
 
Signed_________________________________________  Date:______________  
 
Notes: 
1. As your donation covers donations that you will make in the future, please notify us if you change your name and address while the declaration is still in force.  
2. You can cancel the declaration at any time by notifying us. It will then not apply to donations you make on or after the date of cancellation or such later date as you specify. 
3. You must pay an amount of income tax and/or capital gains tax at least equal to the tax that we reclaim on your donations in the tax year. This is currently 28p for each pound that you give. 
4. If in the future your circumstances change and you no longer pay tax on your income or capital gains tax equal to the tax that  we reclaim, you can cancel your declaration as described in note 2 
5. If you pay tax at a higher rate, you can reclaim tax relief in your Self Assessment tax return. If you are unsure whether your donations qualify for Gift Aid tax relief, please contact us. You can also get the 
leaflet IR113 Gift Aid from your local tax office. 

� 

THE GRASSROOTS TRUST 
 

(Charity No: 1060034) 
 

GIFT AID FORM FOR FISCH 

 


